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The ODOC has operated without legislative guidance for too long, at the expense of 

Oregonians in our custody. The conditions at Coffee Creek are inhumane. 

 

The legislature must mandate that ODOC improve its care of incarcerated 

Oregonians. The 2023 Gender-Informed Practices Assessment of Coffee Creek 

Correctional Facility, commissioned by the state of Oregon, makes clear that CCCF 

is not safe for women and that the current state of the Oregon Department of 

Corrections endangers the lives of all people incarcerated in its twelve prisons. 

 

Please support passage of this bill. 

 

Sincerely,  

Adam 


